
 From: C. en route  
 Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 6:33 PM 
 To: PEC <pec@london.ca 
 Subject: [EXTERNAL] File: OZ-9157 435-451 Ridout St N ZBA Application 
  
 Dear City Counsellors: 
  
 I heartily support the ACO’s request that the Planning and Environment Committee of 
City Hall disallow Mr. Farhi’s proposal to change existing zoning bylaws and « The 
London Plan » in order to build a high-rise development adjacent to our city’s oldest 
buildings. 
  
 Let us preserve this National Site—not dismiss it. 
  
 Yours truly, 
 Cécile Mellamphy 
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